
From: Scott Lines [mailto:slines4452@charter.net]  
Sent: February 08, 2018 3:00 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Grove apartments 
 
I'm totally opposed of this building idea. We don't need lower income housing over here. 
This is going to kill our property values and more congestion with traffic to our once 
decent neighborhood. I have lived here for 50 years. This is the worst idea I have seen 
ever. 


